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November 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Educational Visit – Year 2, Wednesday 4th May 2022 – Marwell Zoo 
 
We are writing to give you early notice and share with you the opportunity of an exciting trip planned for 
the summer term which will engage and inspire your child for our ‘Africa’ topic.   
 
On Wednesday 4th May 2022 we are planning a visit to Marwell Zoological Park for an African adventure.  
We will be focusing on the different animals that Marwell have and their habitats.  
 
The cost of the trip is £20.30 per child and this covers the entry to the park and the coaches.  
 
If you have an annual pass for your child to Marwell Zoo that will be in date at the time of our visit then 
please send in a copy along with your return slip attached and your child will gain free entry to the park . 
Payment will be requested for the transport only - £12.20. 
 
We require you to fill out the details on the reply slip and please return to the school office by 18th 
February 2022, you will then be notified via text/email asking for payment through your Scopay account - 
Payment for Marwell Zoo needs to be paid by 8th April 2022.  
 
 
This trip is a fantastic and valuable opportunity for the children to have inspiring experiences which bring 
to life their learning, and as a team we are really excited about the learning outcomes this will bring! 
Please make sure your child wears a school jumper/cardigan on the visit with sensible shoes – no sandals 
please.  They will also be required to bring a small back pack with a water bottle (no glass), pending 
weather please provide the children with a suitable waterproof coat. Do not allow your child to bring cash 
with them. 
 
Please be aware that if we do not have the funds to cover the cost for these trips by 8th April the trip 
may be cancelled and any payments already made will be refunded.  Please also note that we are not 
able to give refunds once we have confirmed the booking as the money will already be allocated to 
coaches and entry fees.  
 
All payment and permission details are attached, please return to the school office post box situated 
outside the main reception door. Lastly, if you are able to help for this trip and hold a DBS with the school 
then please email e.freeman@cupernham-inf.hants.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Freeman and the Year 2 Team 
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REPLY SLIP - Marwell Zoological Park  –  Wednesday 4th May 2022 

 
Permission Slip & Lunch Request 
  
I give permission for _______________________________(child’s name) to take part in the educational 
visit to Marwell Zoo. 
 
Signed Parent/Guardian____________________________________  
 
Date:__________ 
 

I would like to make full payment of £20.30 via Scopay on my child’s account for entry inc the 
coaches. 

 
I have attached a copy of my Marwell Zoo membership and would like to pay for the coaches only 
£12.20 via my child’s Scopay account. 

 
 
If you have any difficulties with the above payment options please get in touch with the school office on 
01794 514494. 
    

School Lunches  
If you would like us to supply a packed lunch for your child on their educational visit please tick the 
appropriate box below.  (The school packed lunches usually consist of a savoury filled bread roll, fruit, and 
a pudding). Please make sure they bring a water bottle. 
 

I would like the school to supply a packed lunch for my child on this educational visit, with 
a cheese roll. 
 
I would like the school to supply a packed lunch for my child on this educational visit, with 
a ham roll. 

   
I will be supplying a packed lunch for my child and do not require a school packed lunch. 
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